Minutes of the Selectmen's Meeting February 2, 1976

Edward C. Clarke, Chairman and Eric F. Tenney present.

The Selectmen talked with Merle Aborn about what kind of a truck was needed by the town. He will get estimates and get back to the Selectmen.

Bob Flanders mentioned to the Selectmen that he heard things in the Coffee Shop that should not be discussed there.

Mrs. Craig and Harold Grant talked to the Selectmen about an article for the warrant to fence in Gregg Lake Beach. An Article will be put in.

Mrs. Craig also talked about the icy condition of the roads and the sad thing that happened on Liberty Farm Road.

Ben Pratt submitted two articles for the warrant from the Library Trustees they feel that they need additional funds, because trust fund money does not seem to be enough.

Dick Atkinson talked to the Selectmen about the Rescue Squad they will put an article in the warrant to have the town accept the equipment so that they can buy insurance through the town.

Chief Craig reported on the weeks accidents, mainly the death of Edward Bishop by accident on Liberty Farm Road.